Nicole Gaudette

From: Jessica Leonard <JLeonard@mcnaul.com>

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 2:08 PM

To: Nicole Gaudette

Cc: letters@seattletimes.com; editor@mi-reporter.com; director@dfw.wa.gov;

habitatprogram@dfw.wa.gov; publicaffairs@dfw.wa.gov; wildthing@dfw.wa.gov;
SEPAdesk@dfw.wa.gov; Jason_Holm@fws.gov; Miel_Corbett@fws.gov
Subject: Threatened Eagle Tree located at 4825 E. Mercer Way, Mercer Island, Washington 98040
Attachments: 17-1120 LT Gaudette.pdf

Good afternoon Ms. Gaudette,

Attached please find a letter signed by the residents of the Mercer Island neighborhood surrounding the
property identified in the letter.

Thank you,

Jessica Leonard



